
  City of New Bedford 
 Mayor Jon Mitchell 

 

Department of Planning, Housing & Community Development 
         

Department of Parks, Recreation and Beaches 
 

Department of Public Infrastructure 
 

PUBLIC MEETING – JULY 20th 

West End Playground 
Hillman Street and Ash Street 

 

 Here is your opportunity to provide your ideas!  
 

Interested in what happens? 
 

 

Let’s talk! 
The City of New Bedford wants to make improvements to the West End 

Playground and we want you to be a part of the process! 

 
 
 
 
 

MEETING AT THE PLAYGROUND SITE 

THURSDAY JULY 20, 5:30PM  
In the event of rain – meeting will be held in the Andrea McCoy Recreation Center 

 

Questions? Please call the city’s Department of Planning, Housing & Community Development at 

508.979.1500 
 


